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I oppose SB 210 because it undermines the accessibility and integrity of our elections 

by restricting the use of mail-in voting. Mail-in voting is a safe, secure, and time-

tested method that expands participation, especially for seniors, people with 

disabilities, rural voters, working families, and others who may face barriers to voting 

in person. Numerous studies and bipartisan investigations have confirmed that voter 

fraud is exceedingly rare in mail-in ballots. By making in-person voting the only 

standard method, this bill threatens to disenfranchise eligible voters and weaken the 

inclusive, participatory foundation of our democracy. 

Sincerely, 

 

K. Meghan Wieters 

Portland, Oregon 

 


